
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
21st January 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

5C Class Assembly 
 
5C’s class assembly is on Wednesday 29th January 2025. 
 
The assembly will take place in the school hall and will start at 9.00 am. 
 
It would be lovely for you to come into school and share your child’s learning about Chinese New 
Year. 
 
Kind Regards 
Miss Gubbin 
Class teacher 
 
 

 


